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From: Brian Smith <brith64@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:40 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a citizen and voter in Rhode Island I am in complete opposition to these bills the will come before the committee. 
They are: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890 and H5891. These bills offer no actual benefit and serve 
only to restrict the rights of law-abiding citizens. 
Sincerely, 
Brian C. Smith 
178 Post Road 
Westerly, RI 02891 


